From the Savings Deposit Insurance Fund 

01.11.2001
PRESS RELEASE

This is to announce to the public that:

As it is known, Nova Bank S.A. has submitted its bid for Sitebank A.Ş., currently under the management of the Savings Deposit Insurance Fund on 26.10.2001, which is now being evaluated by the latter.

Following the above mentioned evaluation, it has been decided that, the negotiations with NovaBank A.Ş. on the Share Transfer Agreement for the sale of Sitebank A.Ş.’s shares will start.

